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Dear Editor  

Journal of Power Technologies 
 

Please find enclosed a manuscript entitled “Hazards of Hydrogen Transport in the existing Natural 

Gas Pipeline Network,” which I am submitting with the kindly request of taking into consideration 

publishing it in Journal of Power Technologies.  

In the article, the problem of hydrogen/methane mixture pipeline transport and hazard analysis 

connected with it are presented. The issue of potential gas mixture transportation using the existing 

natural gas pipeline network is discussed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katarzyna Stolecka 

PhD. Eng., Institute of Power Engineering and Turbomachinery 

Silesian University of Technology 

 

 


